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December 23, 2024 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
Lawanda R. Gilbert, Esq., Director 
Nancy J. Wolf, Administrative Analyst 4 
NJ Board of Public Utilities 
Office of Cable Television and Telecommunications 
44 South Clinton Avenue, 9th Floor 
Trenton, NJ  08625 

RE: In the Matter of the Application of CSC TKR, LLC for the Renewal of Its System-Wide Cable 
Television Franchise BPU Docket No. CE16090920 

Dear Director Gilbert and Ms. Wolf: 

On behalf of CSC TKR, LLC (“Altice” or the “Company”) please accept this letter as an official request 
for an extension for the submission of the Company’s system-wide franchise renewal application for the 
above matter, originally scheduled for submission on December 24, 2024.  

To ensure that the Company can provide a complete application, we are requesting a filing extension until 
January 31, 2025, as discussed on December 17, 2024. We greatly appreciate your understanding and 
flexibility in granting this extension. If there are any further details or documentation needed to support this 
request, please do not hesitate to reach out.  

Thank you for your consideration. 

Respectfully submitted,  

NORRIS McLAUGHLIN, P.A. 

     /s/ Vaughn Parchment  
       Vaughn Parchment, Esq. 

cc:  Brian Quinn, Altice USA 
Aeisha Hayward, Altice USA 
James Wallace III, Counsel, Franchising & Regulatory Policy    
Tim Faller, Altice USA 
Ashley Bliss, BPU Office of Cable TV & Telecom. 
Stephanie Katz, BPU Office of Cable TV & Telecom. 
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